
Dear Parents, 
  
 Welcome to Second Grade! We hope you have all been having a 
restful and enjoyable summer. Soon, the new school year will be upon 
us. We are looking forward to meeting you all.  
  
Enclosed you will find two forms. The first, is an informal 
questionnaire to help us get to know your child from your 
perspective. The second, is a procedural form to help us get things off 
to a good start regarding emergency information and your child’s 
method of transportation to and from school. This is most helpful for 
those first few days of school. We ask that you take a few moments to 
complete these forms and bring them with you to our Second Grade 
Get Together on: 

 Wednesday, August 27th, 2014 
10:30-11:00 

In your new classroom 
  
We are looking forward to seeing everyone soon and we hope 
everyone can visit on the 27th. Thank you for your time completing 
the above mentioned forms. Enjoy the rest of your summer. We will 
see you in August! 
  
      Sincerely, 
      The Second Grade Team 

  
  
  

  

 


